
 
The Department of Housing (DOH) is seeking public comment regarding the Rating and 
Ranking criteria for housing development proposals.  The Housing Development Rating 
and Ranking criteria will be used for the CHAMP 8 round, projected for late fall 2015, 
but may be used for other DOH competitive housing rounds as well.  DOH is seeking 
comment for proposed revisions to be used for evaluating applications. 
  
The current Housing Development Rating and Ranking criteria can be found at 
http://www.ct.gov/doh.  Please submit all comments no later than August 21, 2015.  All 
comments should be directed to Edward LaChance, Housing Development, Department 
of Housing, at edward.lachance@ct.gov.  
  
Hard copies should be mailed to: 
 
Edward LaChance 
Department of Housing 
505 Hudson Street 
Hartford, CT 06106 
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